
November 8th – November 12th    

THE WEEKLY PIRATE 

Happy Monday Pirates!  

I want to begin the week by 

congratulating our football team on a 

successful season! Hang your heads 

high in the hallways and community 

from today forward knowing that 

you represented our school and 

community with honor, pride, and 

sportsmanship this season and 

during our playoff game Friday 

night! You also worked to achieve 

our fourth consecutive playoff berth 

– this has only been done one other 

time in school history! Farewell and 

following seas to our seniors – we 

thank you all for the difference you 

have made in our football, cheer, and 

band programs! 

I want to give a shout out as well to 

our Cheerleaders, our Marching 

Pirates and our Black Army for 

making this season memorable, for 

always being there to support, and 

for being the twelfth man – you 

made a difference in several games! I 

am so very proud of our teamwork! 

As we begin basketball season this 

week, I ask each of you to carry over 

your excitement and enthusiasm to 

our basketball games! I am looking 

forward to seeing you all in action 

this Tuesday! Remember, conduct 

yourselves in a manner befitting a 

Boaz Pirate – demonstrate great 

sportsmanship, be loyal, have pride 

in your community and school, and 
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conduct yourselves with integrity 

and honor!  

Faculty Highlight: Shane Bright 

Mr. Shane Bright teaches ninth grade 

English, serves as assistant softball 

coach, and serves on our Leadership 

Team. Mr. Bright is a graduate of 

Crossville High School. He served 

students at Ohatchee High School 

and Susan Moore High School before 

coming to Boaz in 2011. During his 

time in education, Mr. Bright has 

coached many different sports. He is 

married to Jill, and they have a son, 

Garrett. Garrett graduated from Boaz 

in 2018 and will graduate from Troy 

University in December. We are 

thankful for Mr. Bright and for his 

calling to education – you definitely 

make a difference in the lives of our 

students! 

This Week: 

Basketball Home Opener tomorrow 

night vs Scottsboro. 

No School: Thursday, November 11th in 

observance of Veterans Day 

Stay-at-Home/E-Learning Day: Friday, 

November 12th – PD Day for Teachers 

and Staff 

Friday: Basketball Game at Home vs 

Asbury  

Saturday: Regional Cheer competition in 

B’ham 

GO PIRATES! 

 

 



STAY TUNED TO OUR SOCIAL MEDIA OUTLETS FOR 
UPCOMING EVENTS, NEWS, AND UPDATES FROM BHS! 

 

The Weekly Pirate will contain 
information pertinent to Boaz High 
School. For continued daily, weekly, 
and monthly updates regarding Boaz 
High School and Boaz City Schools follow 
us here: 

 

Boaz High School on Facebook 

 

Boaz City Schools on Facebook 

 

 
 

Follow Us: 

“Always be 

yourself.  

Unless you can be 

a pirate. Then 

always be a 

pirate!”  
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Boaz High School on Twitter 
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